OECD Review of Canada Launched

On June 19, 2012 the OECD announced the launch of their peer review of Canada. Within, they commend “the country’s strong stand on human rights, its co-operation with developing countries and its effective efforts in Afghanistan and Haiti. The OECD’s Review of the Development Co-operation Policies and Programmes of Canada also notes that the amount of its aid is falling and, despite some improvement, its system is still cumbersome.”
To review the main findings and recommendations, click here. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]To download the complete review, click here.
To read a North-South Institute blog by Shannon Kindornay on the review, click here.  

